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DECEMBER DATES

Dec. 4.-             Canned food drive starts

Dec.14-              Last day for food drive

Dec. 20-            School Board mtg  

                            6:00pm -NVHS                          

Dec. 21 -            First day of winter

Dec. 25- Jan 5-  CHRISTMAS BREAK

              HAPPY HOLIDAYS!



Y

THANK YOU PTO FOR HELP ING OUT!  WE  HAD
A GREAT  TURNOUT ON NOV.  16TH FOR OUR

ANNUAL  THANKSGIV ING FEAST .

Ft. Vannoy Feast 





Around 50 students in grades 1-5 participated in the Fort
Vannoy Spelling Bee in October.Each class sent 3-5
representatives from their class to the library to take a
written test of 35 spelling words.  Students wrote down the
words on a piece of paper and then were scored for accuracy.  

Orion Smith got first place in the primary division and Zaylee
Powell was the alternate.  For the upper division, the winner
from 5th grade was Jasmine Pinion and the alternate was
Blake Maxwell.  

These two winners went on to represent Fort Vannoy at the
District Spelling Bee in November 16th.  They competed with
winners from the other Three Rivers schools in the district.  
This was also a written test.  Orion Smith placed second in the
primary division for the whole district and Jasmine Pinion
placed 3rd in the upper division.   

Congratulations to these two students for doing so well and
being excellent spellers!

Kara Mohr
Fort Vannoy Elementary
4th Grade Teacher



As we reach the winter season, we want to take a moment and explain
how school delays and closures are determined due to weather. The
district's number one priority is the safety of our students and staff.
Inclement weather can put our students and staff in danger and we want
to make sure that we have as much information as possible when making
the decision to close schools. 

The district coordinates with First Student Busing to determine the
viability of our buses making it to school safely in the conditions and
district leadership are out on the roads to assess the travel situation in
each of our three attendance areas. This helps us decide if a delay or
closure is necessary for the entire district or just one attendance area. We
take into account the safety of the travel routes of our buses, staff
commute, and student safety for those that drive to school. 

It is always our goal to make any decision by 5:15 am to alert staff and
students. ParentSquare will contact you at the number that we have in
our system by text and by call. We do our best to reach out to all of the
media outlets(some stations are better than others at posting accurate
information), post to our social media accounts, and send our message to
staff via email and phone calls if a delay or closure is happening. 

For those of you that are from the area, you may understand that this
is unfortunately not an exact science trying to predict the weather in
our region, with all of the factors that go into the decision and
forecasts that are available from the National Weather Service. 







PIE WITHPIE WITH
THE PRINCIPAL!THE PRINCIPAL!


